
 

  

Wyndham Public School Newsletter – 

Week 6 Term 4 

 

 

 
  

Where is the time going? We can’t believe it is Week 6 already! Please check upcoming dates, as COVID 
restrictions have somewhat eased. 

See you all soon. 

 

  

Upcoming dates 

Week 6 Thursday 19th P & C meeting 6pm 

Week 7 Daily 
 

Thursday 26th 

School Swimming 
Candelo Pool 

Small School 
orientation at EMHS 

 

Week 8 Daily School Swimming  
Candelo Pool 

 Thursday 3rd Year 7 orientation at 

EMHS 

Week 9  Wednesday 9th – 

Friday 11th 

Stage 3 Camp – 

Bournda  

Week 10 Tuesday 15th  
 

 

Wednesday 16th 

Presentation day 
Year 6 Farewell 

Dinner 

Last day of term 
celebrations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

          “When educating the minds of youth,we must not forget to educate their hearts.” 

                                                              Dali Lama 

 

COVID Update 

Planning for our end of year presentation and 
Year 6 Graduation is underway. In order to 
meet COVID guidelines we will be holding end 
of year presentation from 1:30pm to 3pm with 
one represenative per family in attendance. 
Today you will receive an invite with and RSVP 
of who will be attending for your family. If you 
can return this as soon as possible it would be 
appreciated. 

We will continue to keep you updated as information 

comes to hand. 

 



 

 

 

                          
 

   Kinder orientation, Sophie and Dancer    Natalia and Popcorn                            Science in action 

     

         

 

 

As the weather is warming up please remember to 

pack a water bottle and encourage your child to 

apply sunscreen before coming to school. If you 

need a new school hat please do not hesitate to call 

in and see Alan in the office  

School Swimming  

School swimming starts next week, please ensure 

that you have returned permission for your child to 

participate. We will be leaving school first thing, so 

students are asked to be in their swimmers with 

their uniform over the top. 

 

                         

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

Website: 

 

Contact: 

 

Email: 

https://wyndham-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 02 6494 2128 wyndham-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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